
 
 

 

  

 

Date:  Wednesday, 8 November 2017 

 
Pacific Venture Delays 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) wishes to advise that following the recent industrial action between the 
Australian Maritime Officers Union (AMPU) and Maritime Union of Australia (MUA) coupled with 
proceeding port congestion with competing vessels vying for berth occupancy that the Pacific Venture has 
been delayed 
 
The Pacific Venture will berth and commence operations in Sydney on the 7th November, schedule 
rectification measures are in place and will be undertaken during the course of her current voyage. 
  
Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact our Customer 
Service Team on au.cs@neptunepacific.com 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Neptune Pacific Agency (Australia)  
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